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ANDREW STEC DEDICATES POLISH STAMP 
TO POLISH-AMERICAN COMRADE-IN-MARS 

 
 
SEATTLE, WA (MARS) June 13, 2010 − Today, Andrew D. Basiago, the Polish-American president of the 
Mars Anomaly Research Society (MARS), found a Polish postage stamp (below) on his Wall on the social 
networking website on the World Wide Web known as “Facebook.” 
 
It had been sent to him by another of today’s leading Mars anomaly researchers, Andrew R. Stec, the 
Polish-born producer of www.marsrevealed.com. 
 
The caption to the postage stamp, published in Poland to honor the feats of America’s Apollo 15, which 
included the introduction of the lunar rover, read simply: 
 
 

 
 
 

In this photo: Andrew D. Basiago, Andrew R Stec. 
 
 
This is what it means to be a comrade-in-Mars! 

http://www.marsrevealed.com/
http://www.facebook.com/andrew.d.basiago
http://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=1442240895

